
Dear editor and Reviewers， 

 

Thanks for your letter and for the reviewers’ comments concerning our manuscript entitled 

“Old unreduced obturator dislocation of the hip: A case report” (Manuscript ID 62128). Those 

comments are all valuable and very helpful for revising and improving our paper. We have 

studied comments carefully and have made correction which we hope meet with approval. 

Revised portion are marked in the paper. The main corrections in the paper and the responds 

to the comments are as following: 

 

Reviewer #1 

1. Discussion page 9-10. The summaries in Table 1 were arranged according to the date of 

publication of the literatures, in which several surgical techniques were used. Even in the 

same literature, different surgical methods were used. Therefor in the discussion section, 

we classified the cases reported previously according to the surgical method and analyzed 

the outcomes of each surgical method. We think this would help orthopedists to choose 

the appropriate surgical method in case they encounter the similar dislocation of hip. 

2. Discussion page 10. We followed your comment to shed more light on the patient 

recovery. We expanded the discussion on the time of immobilization and non-weight-

bearing after reduction. We hope that the present work will meet your requirements. 

 

Science editor 

1. The approval document of “Grant of Xiangya Famous Doctors of Central South University” 

has been uploaded. 

2. The original figures have been uploaded in a PowerPoint file. 

 

We tried our best to improve the manuscript and made some changes in the manuscript. 

These changes will not influence the content and framework of the paper. We appreciate for 

Editors/Reviewers’ warm work earnestly, and hope that the correction will meet with approval. 

Once again, thank you very much for your comments and suggestions.  

 

Sincerely, 

Jun-Jie Wang 

 


